

Symptomatic Breast Services Unit University Hospital Dooradoyle Limerick

Tel: Fax:

061 482824 061 482572

10.11.2016

Dear Staff of Red Hill School.

Re: Donation to Symptomatic Breast Unit - University Hospital Limerick

Sincere thanks to all the staff of Redhill School for your very generous donation of €460.75 to the Symptomatic Breast Unit.

I am happy to confirm that our new Breast Unit opened on the 06.04.16. The completion of this new purpose built unit ensures that all facilities including clinic rooms, mammography and ultrasound rooms, prosthesis fitting room and administrative offices are located on one floor providing ease of access and improving efficiencies for all our breast patients.

Donations to the Breast Unit are held in a separate HSE account that is protected to solely benefit our breast services. It cannot be used for any other purpose within the HSE. Your donation has been lodged to this account which will be used to enhance the services for those who attend our unit

Thank you again for all your support for which we are most grateful and wishing you every health and happiness for the future.

Kind regards,

atherioter Philiahy

**Breast Services Coordinator** 

061-482824